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Docket- 70-1257
Lic6nse SNM-1227

Mr. L. J. Maas, Manager
Regulatory Compliance
Siemens Power Corporation
2101 Horn Rapids Road
Richland, Washington 99352-0130

Dear Mr. Maas:

SUBJECT: EXTENSION FOR RESPONSE TO DECOMMISSIONING FUNDING PLAN QUESTIONS
(TAC NO. L21681)

In a letter dated March , 1994, the Nuclear Regulatory Commission requested
additional information on your decommissioning funding plan and that the
information be provided within 60 days, i.e., by May 24, 1994. By letter
dated May 11, 1994, you requested a delay in the response date to August 15,
1994, tc allow you to coordinate the decommissioning plan with the Dangerous
Waste Program Closure Plan which you are preparing for the State of
Washington.

We agree that coordination of these two plans should result in a package that
is responsive to the needs of both the NRC and the Washington Department of
Ecology. We therefore agree to extend the due date for the response to our
questions to August 15, 1994. The August 15 package should reply to all of
the questions in our March 24 letter.

If you have any questions, please contact me at 301-415-7290 or Mary Adams at
301-415-8111.

Sincerely, ORIGINAL 3:GED M
RotstC.Paon

Robert C. ''erson, Chief
Licensing u. ich
Division of Fuel Cycle Safety

and Safeguards, NMSS
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